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This is an ill-conceived bill that will never work and punishes 99-percent of
firearms owners!  Any trigger/chamber lock may be mechanical "cut-off" in less
than 10-seconds using any number of cutting tools.  What if the firearm is needed
for self defence?  Will the police arrive in time to prevent a crime against a firearm
owner who needs self-defense??  This bill appears to have been written by
individuals who have 1) never owned a firearm, 2) never used firearms, 3) and not
consider ALL the facts before moving ahead with draconian legislation.  What if a
firearm is needed for self-defense?  Will the police EVER arrive in seconds/minutes
to protect someone in need??  This bill is nothing more than an attempt to diminish
the 2nd Amendment of the Constitution which is part of the Bill of Rights.  I
recommend a NO vote on LC 38 and will NEVER vote for a candidate that supports
such restrictions against law-abiding citizens!!  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment . . .
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